Henley Stewards’ Trust
Scholarships 2009

The Amateur Rowing Association, in
partnership with the Stewards’ Charitable
Trust, is pleased to offer scholarship
coaching opportunities to deliver this
highly successful programme.

Scholarship positions are suitable for people wishing

to spend two years combining part-time coaching of
young people with studying for a part-time sport related
postgraduate qualification.

Applicants should enjoy working with people of all ages
and ability and be able to work both independently and
as part of a team.

Applications are welcome from current graduates and
from individuals who graduate this year.

Further details, locations of vacancies and application
forms are available from Pippa Randolph at ARA Head

Office.

e: pippa.randolph @ ara-rowing.org

The closing date for applications is Tuesday 26th May.

The ARA is an equal opportunities employer.
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